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Let's add another unnecessary level of bureaucracy into private education.  This bill 

will not ensure anyone's rights, but, instead, increase the cost of alternative 

education.  Since our public schools are forcing so many ideas which we oppose, 

other options are required.  This is just a way to make it more expensive for parents 

to seek better education for their children. 

Vote NO on HB 2281. 

 


